
Upcoming Events

Principal’s Message
Welcome Back! We are so excited to see all of our students again this year and meet all of the new  

students and families who have started at Cornerstone. We would like to take this time to welcome our new 

staff members:

● Miss Abagail Young- 1st Grade

● Mr. Charlie Miller- Intervention Specialist

● Mrs. Mary Kelly- Interventional Specialist

● Mrs. Amanda Jordan- Interventional Specialist

● Mr. Brandon Reed- P.E.

● Ms. Jace Stasko- Instructional Paraprofessional

● Mrs. Wendy Nadeau- Instructional Paraprofessional

● Mrs. Alisha Barton- Specialized Paraprofessional

● Mrs. Christine Lyons- Specialized Paraprofessional

We will be sending out a newsletter each month as well as posting updates to our Facebook page 

(Cornerstone Elementary School). If you have any questions or concerns that arise during the school year, 

please do not hesitate to reach out. We are looking forward to a year filled with growth and learning!

September 4: Labor Day- No School

Dominos Fundraiser Ends

September 5: Dominos Dough Night

5:00-7:00

September 11: Fair Day- No School

September 12: Staff Development Day- No School

September 18- Hair Cuts

September 12- Picture Day

Mr. Vizzo & Mrs. Tucker 
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Mention Cornerstone Elementary 

(Code: DN-6) when you purchase 

pizza from Dominos and a portion of 

your purchase will be donated to our 

school. 

Dominos Dough Night
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Hair Cuts
We are offering free haircuts on 

Monday, Sept. 18. You MUST 

have the permission form filled 

out to reserve your spot. 

https://www.facebook.com/Edgewoodmiddleschool567
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Leader in Me Update:

Cornerstone News:

Walkers: Students walking home are dismissed 

from Door 3. The preschool parking lot is 

closed during dismissal. Please do not park in 

this lot to pick up your child from the walker 

door.

Car Loop: Students leaving in the car loop must 

be picked up by a vehicle. Please do not walk 

to the door to pick up your child. Pull as far 

forward as possible to allow us to load multiple 

cars at a time. To ensure quick identification, 

have your car tag displayed in your window at 

all times. Anyone not recognized, will be asked 

to provide photo ID. 

Our school-wide WIG (Wildly Important Goal) is that 

100% of Cornerstone students will come to class 

prepared and ready to learn. We will be tracking the 

progress of this WIG in the front entryway of our 

building.

Our first Leader Rally will take place on September 

29th. We will be recognizing our students who have 

participated in Club 1000 this summer. We will also be 

announcing leadership jobs for the upcoming school 

year. Applications for these leadership positions are 

due October 6th. 

PTO
The Dominos fundraiser will end on Monday, September 4th. Be sure to have all of 
your orders turned in prior to that date. 
Our PTO meets the 3rd Thursday of every month. The meetings begin at 4:00 in the 
Cornerstone library. We hope to see you on September 21!

Free & Reduced Lunch
Students and families who 

may qualify for free or 
reduced lunch need to 

have an updated 
application filled out for 
this school year. If you 

would like one sent home, 
please contact the office 
or your child’s teacher. 

You may also click on the 
link to fill out the 

application online:
https://www.payschoolscentral.com/

Dismissal Procedures Thank You 

101 W. Bowman, Wooster, OH 44691  |  (330) 988-1111 woostercityschools.org l

A BIG thank you to the GPD group. 
They have provided Cornerstone 

with a grant that will cover the cost 
of field trips for all students this 

year.  THANK YOU!

Kailynn Arnholt- President, Leigha Boyles- Vice-President 
Jo Harper- Secretary, Cacee Payne- Treasurer
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